
Round Spring Cave is open for ranger-led tours from Memorial Day to Labor Day. Ticket prices for the 
cave have remained the same for many years and are substantially lower than other tour caves in the 
region. Increased tour fees would help ensure tours of this spectacular resource can continue with 
essential equipment and educational materials.  
 
Proposed fees April 15 to October 15 are as follows: 

Type of Fee  Current Fee  Proposed Fee  
Back-country campsite  $5.00/night  $15.00/night  
Back-country cluster campsite  $15.00/ night  $25.00/night  
Back-country group campsite $50.00/night $65.00/night 
Front-country non-electric campsite  $16.00/night  $20.00/night  
Front-country electric campsite  $19.00/night  $30.00/night  
Front-country cluster campsite  $35.00/night  $45.00/night  
Front-country group campsite $100.00/night $140.00/night 
Cave tour (adult)  $5.00  $10.00  
Cave tour (child age 12 and under)  $2.00  $5.00  
  
An off-season camping fee would be formally established for the park’s front-country campgrounds, from 
October 16 to April 14 annually. The front-country campgrounds have minimal services available during 
that period, though water remains on at several locations with frost-proof plumbing and equipment. These 
campgrounds will have at least one restroom open that is heated and serviced regularly. Most locations 
will still have hot showers available.   
 
Proposed fees October 16 to April 14 are as follows:     
Type of Fee  Proposed Fee  
Front-country non-electric campsite  $10/night  
Front-country electric campsite  $20/night  
Front-country group campsite  $50/night  
Chubb Hollow group campsite   $25/night  
 


